
 
 
 
 
 
 
29th October 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Teams4U Christmas shoe box appeal 2018  
 
This year all Arnewood students are being invited to take part in the Teams4U Christmas 
shoebox appeal.  The appeal has been running for a number of years and asks people to wrap 
and fill a shoebox with small gifts so that these may then be sent to disadvantaged and 
vulnerable children across the world.  Leaflets which explain the scheme further and give 
details of how to fill your shoebox, including information on which items to include and 
avoid, will be discussed in tutor time this week.  You can also access further information 
online at http://teams4u.com/ 
 
Completed shoeboxes should be returned to the Year 7 office by Wednesday 14th November. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support for this worthwhile cause. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss H Vincent 
Head of Year 7 
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